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Nikki Cooper

From: Sarah P 
Sent: Tuesday, June 23, 2020 3:34 PM
To: corporate
Subject: Proposed bus schedule

Dear Mayor & Council, 
In regard to the bus schedule ending at midnight starting next week, I urge you to reconsider. Many of us work 
late and use to bus to get home safely and economically. Without the bus we will resort to driving in (the 
opposite of our goal to get more cars off the roads) or biking/walking in the dark late at night.  
Please think about the many people who work outside of 9-5 to keep our wonderful town running.  
 
Thank you, 
 
Sarah Paschall 
9472 Emerald Drive 
Whistler, BC 


